
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
  

********** SECOND NOTICE ********** 
  
TO:  All Locations 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services 
  
SUBJECT: INTERNET ACCESS INTERRUPTION - JUNE 18, 2003  
  
The Internet Service Provider for Miami-Dade County Public Schools (MDCPS) is the Florida Information 
Resource Network (FIRN). On Wednesday, June 18, 2003, at 6:00 PM FIRN will be changing over to a 
new facility and access to the Internet will be unavailable for approximately one hour.  
  
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0).   
 


